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SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR AUTHORITY  
NOTICE TO HARBOUR USERS  

NO. 2 OF 2022 
 

MOVEMENT OF VESSELS ON LAND 
 

 
 

  
DURING MOVEMENTS OF VESSELS ON BOAT LIFT 
OR TRAILER THE ROAD (BLACKSHORE) WILL BE 
CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC BOTH VEHICLES, 
CYCLES AND FOOT. 
 
THE AREA WILL EXTEND FROM BOAT YARD TO 
SLIPWAY. A BARRIER WILL BE IN PLACE WITH A 
MEMBER OF STAFF OR HM IN ATTENDANCE.  
 
YOU MUST CO-OPERATE WITH THIS NOTICE FOR 
YOUR OWN SAFETY AND SAFETY OF THE 
WORKFORCE.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Peter Simmons 
Harbour Master  
Harbour Master’s Office  
Blackshore  
Southwold IP18 6TA 


